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This is the most effective myofacial intervention that is 100% safe when utilized 

properly by a licensed PT. By not allowing therapists to fully utilize all of the tools in 

our scope, the state is directly limiting the care patients can receive and thusly 

prolonging their pain and dysfunction. This has also been proven to be a very 

effective for chronic pain, and a excellent means to assist fighting the overuse of 

opiods in chronic pain.  


